
Printed on: 04/05/2018 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

Garden Flat

19 Frognal Lane

London

NW3 7DB

02/05/2018  16:33:452018/2007/T COMMNT Vicki Harding The reason for this request to fell is because the tree is dangerous.  Please would you 

convert this Section 211 Notice of Intent to a DD Notice to ensure replacement with the 

same species.

This tree provides significant amenity to the area being in a very prominent position.  The 

house in whose front garden it grows is also named after it.  The tree, while not having a 

TPO is nevertheless noted as a locally important tree in the List of Locally Important Trees, 

Appendix 6 of the Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan, currently due for referendum on June 

21st 2018.  This can be found on the penultimate page of:

https://camden.gov.uk/ccm/cms-service/stream/asset/?asset_id=3648748&

Trees cannot be retained that are dangerous, however it is important for the Conservation 

Area that willow trees are still found in this area of willows and wells.

Vicki Harding, 

Tree Officer Heath & Hampstead Society
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